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Repubilic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region
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December 10, 2019
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Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
OIC-08SDS

Nomination for the 2020-2022 Metrobank Foundation Qutstanding Filipino-Award

for Teachers

. In view of Deped Memorandum No. 170, s. 2019 (see attached} on the Search for the

2020-2022 Metrobank Foundation Outstanding Filipino-Award for Teachers, the
Schools Division of Benguet is seeking for nominees for the said Search, through the
School Heads and District Supervisors.

Nominees shall come from the three categories — Kindergarten/Elementary Teachers,
Secondary Teachers, ALS Teachers—either from Private or Public Schools.

If there are more than one entry per school, the school head must do the initial
screening. Hence, there should only be one nominee per school.

Only nominees who have met the requirements stipulated in the DM 170, s. 2019 and
duly endorsed by any of the official nominators will be considered.

All entries, with the corresponding nomination form and nominator’'s endorsement, per
school/district must be submitted to the Human Resource Development Section of the
Division Office on or before December 18, for the initial screening. A total of eight
winners from ali the categories will be selected by the DO Screening Committee, and
they shail be endorsed as the Division Nominees for the National Search.

Entrants can use the attached nomination form or
http://www.mbfoundation.org.ph/outstanding-filipinos.

can download from

The selected winners shall join the Regional Orientation and Technical Assistance on
December 19, 2019 at NEAP, DepEd-CAR Compound, Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet.

Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum is desired.




